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Tuesday, August 2, 2016

Upcoming Events

Aug 09 – LRCSS Final Registration @ Immaculata High

School 7:30 a.m. – 6:30 p.m.

Aug 11 – K-6 Extended Care Open House 5:00 – 6:00 p.m.,

1409 2nd Avenue

Aug 16 – Open House, Drop off Supplies & Ice Cream

Social, 5:00 – 6:00 p.m.

Aug 17 – K-6 First Day of School/Half Day/11:30 a.m.

Dismissal/Extended Care Open K-6

Aug 17 – K-6 Back to School Coffee Social, 8:00 a.m.

at Xavier

Aug 17 – K-6 Parent Orientation at Xavier, 6:00 – 7:00 p.m.

Aug 18 – K-6 First Full Day of School

Aug 31 – All System Mass, 8:30 a.m., Immaculate 

Conception Church, 711 S. 5th Street

Note from Mrs. Porter
Hello Xavier Family!

What a wonderful year we have to look forward to! 

Our new school theme set by the Archdiocese of Kansas City in 

Kansas is…

Each child is a masterpiece of God, created with precision 

for a specific purpose. 

With the new grade configuration many of our teachers have been 

in and out of school all summer long and attending professional 

development to enhance the learning that goes on here at Xavier 

Catholic School.

We are gearing up for Final Registration on Tuesday, August 9, 

2016 at Immaculata Catholic School, 600 Shawnee, LV, KS 66048, 

preschool through twelfth grade. Feel free to take advantage of the 

online registration opportunity, as well.

Xavier will be replacing the LRCSS All System Picnic with a 

kindergarten through sixth grade Back to School Night, where 

families may DROP OFF SUPPLIES, MEET YOUR TEACHER 

AND ENJOY A FROZEN TREAT on Tuesday, August 16th from 

5:00 PM-6:00 PM at the Xavier Muncie Campus. We can’t wait to 

see you!

NEW and IMPROVED!

This school year, Xavier Catholic School’s Extended Care Program, 

preschool through sixth grade, will be open for service at the 

Second Avenue Campus from 6:30 AM to 5:30 PM. Please check 

calendar for days of operation.  Students will be bused to Muncie 

Campus by approximately 7:45 AM and bused to the Second 

Avenue Campus at 3:45 PM. All students who have not been picked 

up by 3:45 PM will also be bused to Extended Care and charged 

accordingly. Extended Care will be hosting an Open House on 

Thursday, August 11th from 5:00-6:00 PM for all our kindergarten 

through sixth grade families! Come see and our new set up!  

We will have a Xavier Parent/Guardian Orientation Meeting on 

Wednesday, August 17 from 6:00 PM – 7:00 PM. We will host two 

identical sessions, 6:00-6:25 PM and 6:30-6:55 PM, so that if you 

have more than one child, you can attend more than one grade level 

session. During this time, we invite you to ask questions of our 

Media, PE, Spanish, Band, Music and Extended Care Staff who will 

be present to answer any questions you may have. Parents will also 

receive their Educonnect ID and Password and learn how to view 

information in Educonnect. Please note this is a parents/guardians 

only orientation. 

Our LRCSS Uniform Policy has been updated. Please see our 

website for details. Feel free to visit our PTO Uniform Closet at the 

administration building. All proceeds go to our wonderful PTO.



The LRCSS will require parents of students with food allergies or 

intolerances to adhere to the following food policies:

 Provide the classroom teacher with a labeled container of 

prepackaged safe snacks for the school year for students with 

food allergies or intolerances (i.e. lactose, gluten free etc.).  Your 

child will only be given the snacks that you provide.

 Provide a separate labeled container of safe snacks, if your child 

attends Xavier Catholic School Extended Care and has a food 

allergy or intolerance.  Your child will only be given the snacks 

that you provide.

During Halloween and Valentine parties, we invite our parents to join 

their students and personally choose the snacks you want your child to 

partake in. If a parent can’t attend the parties, not to worry, we will have 

the prepackaged safe snacks that were provided by you to pass out to 

your child. 

Permission slips will be sent home should we have educational 

opportunities for our students that include food. 

Students who have food allergies will be required to have a Food 

Allergy Action Plan signed by a medical doctor on file by Wednesday, 

August 17, 2016. If you have an appointment that falls after the first day 

of school, please speak with the principal about getting an extension. If 

your child requires an EPI Pen or other medication, it must be available 

in the school office and Extended Care, etc., by the first day of school.

It is the responsibility of the parent/guardian to keep all medical records, 

immunizations, medications, etc. up to date in the school office, so 

please have all information to us at Final Registration.

You know your child better than anyone and because your child’s safety 

is paramount to us, we are requesting adherence to these policies.

I look forward to seeing you at Final Registration, Back to School Night 

and parent/guardian orientation!  We are very excited to have the 

opportunity to work with your children and thank God for providing a 

faith filled Catholic education in Leavenworth, Kansas!

See you all soon! 

Evie Porter

Principal, Xavier Catholic School



Preschool

Upcoming Events

Aug 09 – LRCSS Final Registration @ Immaculata High

School 7:30 a.m. – 6:30 p.m.

Aug 11 – New Parent Orientation, 6:00 p.m.

Aug 17 – Back to School Coffee, 8:00 a.m., Xavier 

Catholic School, 541 Muncie Road

Aug 18 – Preschool Open House:

2 day – 4:30 – 5:00 p.m.

3 day – 5:00 – 5:30 p.m.

5 day – 5:30 – 6:00 p.m.

Aug 22 – First Day of School for 3/5 day Preschool

Aug 23 – First Day of School for 2 day T/TH Preschool

Aug 24 – First Day of School for 2 day W/F Preschool

If you purchased a Supply Packet from 
PTO last May, it has already been 
delivered to your child’s classroom.  You 
can label your supplies on Tuesday, 
August 16th at the Ice Cream Social from 
5:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. 

News From PTO

Our mission at Xavier is to keep 
Christ as the center of 

our daily lives and to care for 
one another in a loving

and safe learning environment.

Xavier
Catholic School

Parent Orientation

6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.

K – 6th Grade

Xavier Catholic School


